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Maintenance work on the Hume Highway at 
Marulan from Sunday 2 February  
 

February 2025 
  

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

What work are we doing?  
We will be replacing the most damaged concrete 
pavement slabs on the southbound lanes of the 
Hume Highway at Marulan, just south of Medway 
Road, for 1.4 kilometres. This work will support 
future repairs on the Hume Highway at Marulan. 

When we will be working  

Work will be carried out at night from Sunday 2 
February for three weeks between 7pm and 
6am, Sunday to Thursday, weather permitting. 

How will this work affect you? 
There will be temporary impacts to residents and 
motorists while we carry out this work.  

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles 
• traffic controllers and signage 
• lane closures and reduced speed limits 
• noise from machinery and equipment. 

We will make every effort to minimise our 
impacts and complete this work as quickly as 
possible. 

 

Traffic impacts  

During work, single lane closures and a reduced 
speed limit of 40 km/h will be in place.  

Outside of work hours, single lane closures and a 
reduced speed limit of 80 km/h will be in place 
until work is complete. 

Access to businesses and residences will be 
maintained at all times. 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact the project team: 

  1800 555 638 

 southprojects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

  transport.nsw.gov.au 

If you need help understanding this information, 
please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 
1800 555 638. 

 

 

Location of work area 
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